Dear SBVC Students/staff/faculty,

At approximately 9:40 a.m. on Thursday, March 1th, 2012, SBCCD Police were made aware of an incident that occurred off-campus on Mount Vernon Avenue north of Johnston Street. The reporting party stated that she witnessed a male exposing himself in his vehicle while driving southbound on Mt. Vernon Avenue (just north of Johnston Street).

The suspect is described as a late 40's/early 50's Hispanic male with a mustache. The suspect may be wearing dark sunglasses or a hat to conceal his identity.

A second incident occurred today at approximately 9:10 a.m. with the same alleged suspect and crime in the same off-campus vicinity. Again the suspect was driving a gray, two-door Nissan Sentra. A license plate was obtained California 5JYN511.

To maintain your safety, specifically in off-campus situations such as this, it is recommended to walk with a friend or in a group and always be aware of your surroundings. If you have any information that may assist in the investigation of this incident or to request an escort, please contact SBCCD Police at 909.384.4491.

Pierre Galvez, Lieutenant San Bernardino Community College District Police Department 701 South Mount Vernon Avenue San Bernardino, Ca. 92410 Office (909) 387-1605 Fax (909) 884-2929